
Outside Smoking Areas near Buildings  

To Chancellor Joan K. Wadlow 

From: John D. Craven, Chair 
UAF Master Planning Committee 

Date: April 1, 1999 

Subject: MPC Recommendation Related to Outside Smoking Areas near Buildings  

UAF seeks to minimize the impact of smoking through the designation of smoke-free buildings, but 
recognizes the need to provide designated smoking areas within reasonable proximity to buildings. At the 
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